
 

 

  

UNITED STATES 
NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION 

Office of Federal and State Materials and 
Environmental Management Programs 

WASHINGTON, DC 20555 - 0001 

 September 4, 2008 
 
Docket No. 030-34526 License No. 32-23858-01E 
Mail Control 022691 
 
Patrick Keough 
Manager, Global Transportation and Logistics 
Walter Kidde Portable Equipment, Inc. 
1016 Corporate Park Drive 
Mebane, NC 27302, CA 90806-2452 
 
SUBJECT: WALTER KIDDE PORTABLE EQUIPMENT, INC. ACKNOWLEDGMENT OF 

TIMELY RECEIPT OF RENEWAL APPLICATION, CONTROL NO. 022691 
 
Dear Mr. Keough: 
 
This is to acknowledge receipt of your application dated November 27, 2007 for renewal of the 
materials distribution license identified above.  Due to our work-load, we did not reply to you 
sooner.  We apologize for any inconvenience this may have coursed.  Your application is 
deemed timely filed, and accordingly, the license will not expire until final action has been taken 
by this office.  Any correspondence regarding the renewal application should reference the 
control number specified above. 
 
        
      Sincerely,      
 
      /RA/ 
 
      A. Duncan White, Chief 

State Agreements and Industrial Safety Branch 
Division of Materials Safety and State Agreements 
Office of Federal and State Materials and 
  Environmental Management Programs 
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